
Meeting minutes for 04/12/2018 

Marcus, KF4YHP, greeted everyone 

Treasurer Report 

The treasurer was not present, Robert reported the last report showed just a little over 12k in 

the bank.  

Secretary Report 

Secretary investigated and purchased a new projector for the club. Gave an overview of the 

capabilities. Club voted to reimburse the cost. 

Robert briefly covered the features of the new projector. 

Robert mentioned two new books from ARRL, Receiving Antennas for Radio Amatuers and Get 

On The Air With Digital Radio, 2nd Edition.  

Robert asked about interest in a presentation on scanners.  

   

Vice Presidents Report 

Second program in April will be given by Robert, N4IXT, on Software Defined Radios (SDR).  

Always looking for program ideas, suggestions, or volunteers. 

 

Other Business 

Bob, KC4AF, mentioned one of our members Frank, KI4VVI had broken his back. Is mending and hopes 

to be back to club in the future, but it has been a slow recovery. Frank welcomes contact from club 

members.  

e-mail address: frankhoult@hotmail.com  home phone 664-1796 cell phone 612-2541 

 

Presentation. 

Business meeting concluded at 7pm. Michael, KA4VCA gave a presentation on G5RV vs ZS6BKW. You can 

find the presentation notes on the club Meeting Minutes page. 

mailto:frankhoult@hotmail.com

